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This Week... 
 

In phonics, we have been practising all our 
tricky words and graphemes that we have 
learnt this year. The children have been so 
quick at recognising the tricky words!   
 

In maths, we have been learning to use the 
rekenreks to show numbers and the 
composition of numbers to 10.  
 

 
 
Daffodils enjoyed their visit to ‘Robin Wood 
Forest Garden’ for their forest school session 
with Miss Kervin. They learnt all about nature 
and had so much fun exploring the natural 
areas.  
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 
 
 

 

Star of the Week  
 
 

Bluebells: Hollie McDermott 
 

Daffodils: Amelia Lenton 
 
 
 
 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 
 

End of Term 

 

School finishes for the summer holiday on 

Friday 19th July at 1.15pm.  

 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

  

Classroom Door Update  
 

Daffodils will continue to enter and exit through 
their classroom door. Bluebells will enter through 
the middle door in the lean-to. We will keep you 

updated if this changes. Thank you. 
 
 
 


